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On January 23, 2011, at approximately 2:30 P.M. the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department responded to a residence regarding a possible homicide.  The 
incident occurred at 846 Northwest 4th Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
Responding officers located a deceased black female on scene. 
 
At this time the investigation is still ongoing.  Investigators are urging anyone with 
further information about the homicide to call Broward County Crime Stoppers at 
954-493-TIPS. 
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